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We the people ARE the militia!  It is a term enshrined and protected in our 

constitution.  This bill tries serves no good purpose.  It is an attempt to change 

language so it may be abused and used against the people.  I strongly oppose this 

language change! 

 

I will be voting against anyone who votes for this bill, and will actively support their 

opponent in any future election. 

 

Vote NO on this bill! 


